
Major Case Squad 
        of Greater St. Louis 
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE             November 14, 2023 – 5:00 pm  

 

 

MAJOR CASE SQUAD CONTINUES TO INVESTIGATE CLAYTON HOMICIDE 

Investigators with the Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis have identified the victim in the 
November 13th homicide in the 7500 block of Wydown Blvd., Clayton, MO. Out of respect for the 
family’s wishes, no identifying information will be released at this time.  

Our thoughts are with the victim’s family and loved ones during this difficult time. The 

investigators assigned to the Major Case Squad are determined to bring those individuals 
responsible to justice. This is an active and evolving investigation and anyone with information 
is asked to call (314) 955-0817. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________  

Cpl. Jenny Schwartz 

Public Information Officer Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis  

 

                                           TWITTER: @MajorCaseSTL 

For media follow-up – contact Corporal Jenny Schwartz at (314) 290-8424 or  

(Cell) 314-486-6010 


